
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

September 2024 

Our Learning : 

Woodland Grange Pre-school’  

Check us out! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders  

• The children do not need a water bottle in 

preschool as they have access to water and 

cups throughout the day.  

 

• In order for children to access the outdoor 

environment in all types of weather they need: 

wellies, plimsoles and full waterproofs. Please 

name these and then these can be kept secure 

here on your child’s peg.  

 

• If you wish to change your child’s hours then 

please notify the office as you will need to 

give 2 months’ notice. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Notes 

• A big welcome to all of the new Pre-Schoolers 

and their parents. It is lovely to see so many 

new faces! 

 

• Your child will now have been assigned a key 

worker. If you wish to discuss any concerns then 

you can do this with them. If they are not 

available then you can discuss it with any 

member of staff who will communicate it back to 

the team.  

 

• Tapestry has now been activated for the 

children and parents. Please check that you are 

able to see your child’s learning journey, we are 

so excited to share their achievements and 

development with you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term we will be: 

• Learning the names of each other: peers and 

staff.  

•  Learning the preschool routines and rules 

• Exploring the indoor and outdoor provision  

• Using bikes and scooters.  

• Creating a preschool family tree using family 

photos. 

• Learning about how we are all different and our 

likes/dislikes 

• Making fruit kebabs 

• Learning about how to keep healthy.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

We have had lots of queries about 

birthdays. As we are a healthy school, we 

are unfortunately not able to accept 

sweets/chocolate or cake. If you would 

like to bring something in then please can 

you buy a book that your child can give to 

the class.  

You could write a message/draw a picture 

inside with your child.  

We will then read this with the children 

and do our preschool birthday 

celebrations.  

 


